Advertisement

The Bristol Redevelopment & Housing Authority is requesting proposals from qualified firms
for the preparation of a comprehensive Master Plan that will be a strategic tool for the
redevelopment and/or asset repositioning of our current housing inventory, and for potential
expansion into other affordable housing and community development opportunities. The
Master Plan shall include a market analysis and other deliverables that together will provide
the framework for BRHA to assert itself as the leader in affordable housing in the Bristol
community.

A pre-proposal conference will be held on January 8, 2019 at 2:00 P.M. at the Housing
Authority office located at 809 Edmond Street, Bristol, VA. All prospective Proposers are
urged to attend. Non-attendance on the part of the Proposer shall not relieve the Proposer
of any responsibility for adherence to any of the provisions of the RFP. A copy of the RFP
may be picked up at the offices of BRHA or by email with written request.

Proposals will be due by 4:00 P.M. January 22, 2019. Questions concerning this RFP
should be directed in writing to, Todd Musick, Vice President - Capital Investments, Bristol
Redevelopment and Housing Authority, 809 Edmond Street, Bristol, VA 24201, by fax:
(276) 642-2009, or by e-mail to todd@brha.com. Comments on specifications or other
provisions in the RFP are due no later than 4:00 P.M. EST on January 14, 2019.

Interested and qualified Firms that can successfully demonstrate their ability to perform the
specified or indicated work are invited to submit proposals. Minority and women owned
businesses are encouraged to respond. BRHA is an Equal Employment Opportunity
Organization / Drug Free Workplace.

Lisa R. Porter
Executive Director



